
Good morning, Josh, 

 

I would like to submit my interest for serving on the Andrews Forest committee.  I helped manage the 

acquisition from the perspective of the Town, and I am familiar with the management plan and members 

of the steering committee who helped develop it.   

 

I bring with me administrative skill and a vision of collaborative management for the creation of trails and 

the preservation of critical habitat and species of the forest.  I have walked the forest many times, and 

understand its link in the larger forest block that is important to the ecology of the area. 

 

I have lived here in Richmond for nine years, and I am a strong believer in the conservation efforts that 

have taken place.  I am available to meet with the Selectboard about this appointment, and I may be 

reached by phone at 802-585-0951, or by email at gdurbanik@gmail.com. 

 

Thank you for your consideration, 

 

Geoffrey Urbanik 
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